SUSLA CELEBRATES INTERNATIONAL STUDENT WEEK

The SUSLA campus honored International Education Week November 14th with a special potluck celebration
hosted and sponsored by SUSLA Baptist Collegiate Ministry. The celebration featured music, a dance competition,
fashion show, and delicious foods from a variety of countries. Organizers of the event were excited to offer our

international students a

platform to share a piece of
their culture with the rest of
the campus.

“SUSLAs  international
student population is on
the rise, said Dr. Melva
Williams, Vice Chancellor
of Student Affairs. “Events
like this one are a great
way to celebrate our diver-
sity and make students
from around the world
feel welcome on our campus.”




